TO: Mayor and City Council

FROM: Michael McDonald, Deputy City Manager //%
DATE: June 5, 2013

SUBJECT: Postponement of Items #14 and #15 from June 6 meeting

I want to advise you that I am requesting postponement of the two items related to the
Interlocal Agreement with Travis County and EMS from the June 6 Council Meeting.

I have been in communication with Travis County and the EMS staff and believe that a
postponement will give us more time to develop a comprehensive approach as we move
forward. Our goal is to bring the item back for the June 27 meeting.

If you have any questions or concerns, please let me know.

Thank you.

Cc: Marc A. Ott, City Manager
Ernie Rodriquez, EMS Director

/re



